Michael Sue

From: Margaret Roberts [margaret@gatassoc.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 4 June 2012 2:01 PM

To: Michael Sue

Subject: RE: No 36-38 Victoria St. Burwood DA 12/2012

Dear Michael

Thank you for forwarding the amended plans to me. I have gone over them and I believe that the changes made by the applicant to increase the setbacks to the eastern boundary from level 1 upwards help reduce the privacy issues to my client's building. However I note that the plans do not show privacy screens to the balconies, which would further assist in maintaining their privacy. On behalf of my client I respectfully ask Council to consider asking the applicant to install privacy screens at the lower levels (say level 1 to level 4) for any units located directly opposite the units at 32-34 Victoria St. This will assist in providing a higher level of privacy between the two developments.

In relation to the structural integrity of the building and dust coverage at 32-34 Victoria St, I ask that Council make sure relevant conditions are imposed on any approval to manage these issues.

The treatment of the eastern boundary seems acceptable.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised plans.

Kind regards,

Margaret Roberts

GAT & Associates Pty Ltd P O Box 96 Haberfield 2045 p: (02) 9569 1100

f: (02) 9569 1103

gat@gatassoc.com.au

This email (including any attachments) is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, use, disclose, distribute or rely on the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the email from your system. Confidentiality and legal privilege attached to this communication are not waived or lost by reason of this statement delivery to you. We do not guarantee that this email or the attachment(s) are unaffected by computer virus, corruption or other defects.